## Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith

\_

Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee

**Senedd Cymru** 

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru senedd.cymru/SeneddHinsawdd 0300 200 6565

**Welsh Parliament** 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN SeneddClimate@senedd.wales senedd.wales/SeneddClimate 0300 200 6565

Mabon ap Gwynfor MS

15 February 2022

Dear Mabon,

Thank you for your letter which was considered by the Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee in its meeting on 3 February.

Transport is a key area for the Committee and we will bear in mind your correspondence as we consider our work programme.

It is possible that we will also have the opportunity to raise these matters with Welsh Ministers during general scrutiny sessions.

Yours sincerely,

Llyr Gruffydd MS

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

